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I am a lawful firearm owner.  This law proposed is unlawful to our Second 

Amendment of the Constitution. Laying down laws and restrictions to lawful firearm 

owners that go through background checks as it is already.  Since the fact we as 

lawfull gun owners should be able to purchase in accordance with out restrictions and 

or permission to as its stated in the Constitution. This country was built for the People 

and the goverment is our servants and to work for us.  Not against.  Oregon has been 

my home state for over 40 years and would like to keep it that way.   

Thank you for reading my statement and concern for my home state of Oregon that 

may be no longer due to not working for the People.  


